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Remembrance Day 
Last Wednesday, students from Year 3 (the school leaders at the time) led all of the 
students in the Remembrance Day ceremony. The ceremony included an amazing 
poem that Year 3/4 had written as a class, the Last Post followed by a minute’s 
silence. It was very well done by these future leaders! For parents of Year 3/4 
students, the ceremony can be seen on Seesaw.  
Burrendong Excursion 
Our senior students had an excellent three days at Burrendong last week. Reports 
from the Burrendong staff were that the students were extremely impressive in 
their behaviour, manners and willingness to have a go. There was kayaking, archery, 
archery tag, BMX riding, raft building and great fun night activities. The students 
said that the food was excellent too! We are sure that they all slept very well on 
Friday night. Very big thanks to Mr Hughes-Clapp, Mr Giuffre and Ms Piggin for 
giving up their own family time to spend some quality time away with our Year 4-6 
students. See next two pages for photos and Seesaw for lots of great videos. 
Magic Beach excursion 
Students in K-3 came back from the theatre yesterday very excited about what 
they’d seen. Some of them had funny stories of the children travelling in the car, 
and others loved the dancing and singing. How wonderful that the children are 
back seeing live theatre again! 
Kindergarten 2021 Orientation 
New Kindergarten students will be starting at Canobolas this Friday. New students 
will arrive at 9.30 after our classes go in for the morning. Year 6 students will 
welcome new families at the gate. The new students will be finished at 11.30. We 
are looking forward to this special first day at big school! 
End of Year Activities 
Year 6 Dinner  
This will be held on the school oval on Thursday 3rd December. Year 6 and the teachers 
will order pizza and have a very informal dinner together. More information to come. 
Presentation Days  
As the guidelines have relaxed since our initial plans, we are excited to be able to include 
parents onsite at our presentation ceremonies as long as we adhere to distancing rules 
in a COVID plan. We can have two parents for each child. We will send out invitations 
and ask for RSVPs so that we can organise designated seating. It will be a seated event 
with sign-in forms. We are planning to hold five presentation ceremonies on Tuesday 
8th December. Exact timings are still to be finalised and will be included in the invitations 
which will come home soon. If  you are unable to attend, we will film your child receiving 
their book award. 
2021 
We are currently finalising exact numbers for next year to determine whether we will 
have 5 or 6 classes in 2021. Until we know this, we cannot form new classes or assign 
teachers. We will share this information when we can. 
 
 
 
 
 

                                              
 

 
                                                                        
 

 

 

Calendar   
 

November 
 

20th Kinder 2021 transition 
morning   

 

23rd Kinder 2021 transition 
morning   

 

25th-26th  OHS Year 7 2021  
  Transition Days  
 

27th Kinder 2021 transition 
morning   

 

30th Kinder 2021 transition 
morning   

 
December 
 

3rd Year 6 Dinner 
 
8th Presentation Day 
 

Merits 
 

K  Mili, Talitha, Louis, 
Isabella, Reg, Henrietta, 
Will, Dash, Evie P, Olivia, 
and Florence  

 
1 Audrey and Seren 
 
1/2 Isobel, Armilla, Lachie 

and Annie 
  
3/4 Pippa, Jamie, Coco, Josie 

and Michael 
  
4/5 Bea, Ben, Fletcher and 

Maggie  
 
6 Patrick, Ollie B, Poppy, 

Lucy, Charlie and Noah 
 

Don’t forget drink bottles and 
hats every day. 
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Canobolas Public School Newsletter 
 

P & C News 
Email address canobolaspandc@gmail.com 

Facebook Page 
Canobolas Public School P&C 

 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 

Thursday 19th November, 2020 

Martelli (C & AJ), Ringhof, O’Brien, Curry and Hetherington 
IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day please contact MEL CAULFIELD 0432 021 169, ASAP 

** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 
REMEMBER TO CHECK SCHOOL STREAM ON A MONDAY TO SEE IF IT’S YOUR TURN TO BAKE FOR CAKE DAY 

Please provide 28 pieces when it is your turn to cook.  

*The updated Cake Roster can be found in Schoolstream in the ‘Help for Parents’ tab* 
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